
ELLEN AUERBACH 
321 EAST 85th STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028 (212) 737-0988

Feb. 8, 1980

Dearest Bu,

Enclosed, is a check of $250.00 which represents 50% 
of the payment, I received today from my orthodontist 
for the orange wreath. Sanders nobly forfeited their 
share. I guess because I have really been instrumental 
for the show as well as the sale. T3ixt I appreciate it 
just the same, as they could have ins^ted. They are 
moving to another Gallery, which slows down everything. 
But very soon they will make a list of the most needed 
reprints and I will send it to you. Or they will. How 
are the chances, that you can make them?

The show is still running until Feb. 22d. Goggi was 
enormously moved and delighi&cwhen he saw it. With 
organmusik and a choir it did add a lot! I had a chance 
to get in touch with the publisher of Art News who might 
send a reporter there.

Goggi helps me very much to get my photo stuff in some 
kind of order. Little as it is, it is a lot of work.
We have a good time together.

Mr. Bunnell has not contacted me so far.

What are your next plans? How are you? Aline?


